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NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL TERM 3 WEEK 9

Gday Everyone, it is a crazy thought to realise we are about to enter the final week of term 3. It has 8

an amazing term with such a wide range of learning and new experiences. I had the privilege of being i
the JP class as Mrs Brown set up a Zoom session with her old school at Kiwirrkurra, which is located in the
Gibson Desert. It was an amazing opportunity for our learners to find about about life and schooling there,
and a chance to ask some wonderfully thought out questions.

The community engagement has blown me away so far this term. Thank you to everyone that has
contributed to the school and school grounds. The playground soft fall and edging has been completed.
Our 5/6 learners were so keen to get it done, the working bee accomplished a lot of other jobs, like
removing an old buried concrete creek. Our lunch benches are looking awesome after our learners and
parents worked together to refurbish and restore. Our AG/OSHC/Playgroup space has also begun a
makeover with great input from all groups. Our parent club is contributing funds for new storage, and
toward re-covering the pinboards. You can see some amazing changes already, and we are only half way
through the project!

The most powerful engagement we have had so far has been parent, family and friends coming into our
school on Thursday morning and listening to our learners read. It builds on reading & comprehension skills
as well as fostering good relationships and confidence. Please let me know if you would like to be
involved.

Last week we had a surprise visitor on our oval. It was an awesome impromptu lesson on echidnas and
monotremes and the unique place they have in the world. It was a great learning opportunity where all of
our learners displayed wonderful curiosity and a wide range of questioning skills. There was knowledge
shared between all of our learners. After someone suggested we build a yard for the echidna, it was time
to bid farewell and let them go on their way. It is a beaut example of what can happen in our wonderful
space.

To finish the term off we have an excursion to the Paskeville Field Days where we will be exploring the
exhibitions and building on our Ag knowledge. Our Year 6 learners are off on a camp with year 6's from
around the area for three days. This is a great opportunity for them to renew friendships, and build new
ones as they prepare for the transition to high school. Don't forget an early finish on Friday to end term
three. We reconvene for term 4 on 16th October. I |
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Matt Stewart, Principal
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In HASS the Waratahs have been learning about Invasive species and their
impact on our native animals and environment. In particular, we have
focused on the devastation caused by feral cats. We had the privilege of
zooming into the Junior classroom in Kiwirrkurra, one of the campuses of
the Ngaanyatjarra Lands School where | worked for 6 years. The children
from Kiwirrkurra told us about the work they do with the local rangers to
protect the bilby and other native animals from the wild cats. The
Waratahs asked some excellent questions about the work and the
children’s experiences On Country. The meeting was wonderful and both

classes have expressed the desire to link up again in Term 4.

The students used the new
Surface Pros to create their own
Information Report about an
Introduced or Native animal. They
were able to upload photographs
and information about their
animal. Everyone is very proud of
their work.

Geoffrina and Satita were excited to
meet the Blyth students.

We have been learning about
Mindfulness and the importance
regulating our feelings. The
whole class made a ‘Feelings’

bottle.

We filled the bottle with water
and then added glitter and a dash
of detergent. We secured the lid
and gave the bottle a shake. As
we watched the glitter settle we
practiced our deep breathing.
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move It. Leqrn It

The whole school has been enjoying Tri-Skills in the past few
weeks. Students have enjoyed using the equipment and meeting
the challenges posed by Megan our Instructor. We have some

very talented gymnasts in our class!



Roller Coaster Construction Zone!

o | : In our STEM Creative Time, students
| were given the task of building a
model design of a Roller Coaster for
the new Blyth Theme Park. Their
Roller Coaster needed to include:

e An attention grabbing name and
design |

e At least one 360 degree loop

e Be a minimum of 1 metre long

e Be able to run a marble from the
top to the bottom

It took a lot of trial and error to get
the design working properly, but
they showed great persistence in
. getting these made.
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UP BOTTLEBRUSH CLASS

Max- The high school was really cool | like the canteen and
the classrooms are really spacious. I'm really excited and
a little bit nervous about going there.

Lachie- It was very fun looking around. There
are a lot of subjects, and it is really big. | feel
excited because | can do Tech and Ag.

Exemplary learning

Mrs Jones presented the findings of her
research project last week. This project found
that with a series of 6 lessons all students
increased their ability to create evaluative
questions. Now all students across the school
are working on creating evaluative questions

during whole school reading on Fridays. AD[.\ %— \ﬁ Do yOU agree

Below are examples of these questlons
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Last Monday
George, Josh, Harper and Milly
proudly represented Blyth Primary at
the Mid North SAPSASA carnival at
Clare High School.
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GYMNASTICS
move It. Learn It

Tri Skills have been
helping us to learn new
movement, balance and

coordination skills on
Monday afternoons. we
have had a great time!




WHOLE SCHOOL FRIDAY
MATHS
which One Doesn’t Belong?

In mixed age groups, students were given
images with a set of four things. Their task
was to decide which item did not belong
and to explain to us their reasoning for why
it was the odd one out. We discovered that

it wasn’t always as obvious as you might 5 6 45
think, depending on what way you looked
at it. For example if you were judging by
colour, it would be different to if you were 3 2 24
looking at shape.
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In AG we have been doing
experiments that are really
testing our brains such as
salt water, taste the
rainbow and Coke and
Mentos. We have also
started renovating the AG
room. The kids are having a

lot of fun pulling things In AG we are planning on
down from the pin up making an orchard out on the
boards. In AG for the past eastern side of the oval we are
few weeks Mr. Wood has  planning on planting fruit trees
broughtin somelittle  carrie Hayes came out to tell us
chicksforustosee.The  \yhat and where we can plant
Junior Primary were lucky  the fryit trees. The JP have
enough to be able to hold heen planting potatoes, looking
them. Mr. Wood is making after the chickens and seeing
AG ur . what they need to help them
survive. The Year 3 to 6s have
been growing mushrooms that
have grown so well, that we are
able to eat them. Everyone has
had a try of them either again or
for the first time.

By Milly and George
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o Qreetings everyone,
time has arrived for us to pack our boxes for Operation

-;at Schoot first thing Monday morning,
 PLUS.... ve have a special guest speaker coming to
- visit us at school. His name is Florin. He will be
L' M E - sharing his story on how receiving a box impacted
h:s life. Please join us at Monday morning meeting
s, am, in the uPper prnmary Class to hear his story
' - 2 Super Stars,
Thomasrand* ria

Lunchtime
Activity
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OSHC news

Blyth OSHC provides creative leisure and fun in after

school activities. The children have been enjoying
many art and craft activities and free play. Outdoor
play and sport is enjoyed daily (weather permitting).
Thank you to all those families who have supported,

and continue to support our OSHC service.
Deb Noble (Director)
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10 ¢ Packing « Year6 ¢ Paskeville ¢ Early finish
Christmas camp > excursion 2.20pm
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Week | Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
1 ¢ School Photos
2
3 o Parent Club
o Gov Council
o Book Fair
week >
4
5 Rec transition till
11.20

6 School Camp School Camp School Camp
7 + Parent Club Rec transition till

o Gov Council 1.20

Swimming lesson

week >
3 Concert Yr.7 Transition_ Y. 7 Transition

dav day
Rec transition
all day
9 Pt Hughes Early
Excursion Dismissal
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contributed to the school and school grounds. The playground soft fall and edging has been completed.
Our 5/6 learners were so keen to get it done, the working bee accomplished a lot of other jobs, like
removing an old buried concrete creek. Our lunch benches are looking awesome after our learners and
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makeover with great input from all groups. Our parent club is contributing funds for new storage, and
toward re-covering the pinboards. You can see some amazing changes already, and we are only half way
through the project!

The most powerful engagement we have had so far has been parent, family and friends coming into our
school on Thursday morning and listening to our learners read. It builds on reading & comprehension skills
as well as fostering good relationships and confidence. Please let me know if you would like to be
involved.

Last week we had a surprise visitor on our oval. It was an awesome impromptu lesson on echidnas and
monotremes and the unique place they have in the world. It was a great learning opportunity where all of
our learners displayed wonderful curiosity and a wide range of questioning skills. There was knowledge
shared between all of our learners. After someone suggested we build a yard for the echidna, it was time
to bid farewell and let them go on their way. It is a beaut example of what can happen in our wonderful
space.

To finish the term off we have an excursion to the Paskeville Field Days where we will be exploring the
exhibitions and building on our Ag knowledge. Our Year 6 learners are off on a camp with year 6's from
around the area for three days. This is a great opportunity for them to renew friendships, and build new
ones as they prepare for the transition to high school. Don't forget an early finish on Friday to end term
three. We reconvene for term 4 on 16th October.
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In HASS the Waratahs have been learning about Invasive species and their
impact on our native animals and environment. In particular, we have
focused on the devastation caused by feral cats. We had the privilege of
zooming into the Junior classroom in Kiwirrkurra, one of the campuses of
the Ngaanyatjarra Lands School where | worked for 6 years. The children
from Kiwirrkurra told us about the work they do with the local rangers to
protect the bilby and other native animals from the wild cats. The
Waratahs asked some excellent questions about the work and the
children’s experiences On Country. The meeting was wonderful and both
classes have expressed the desire to link up again in Term 4.

The students used the new
Surface Pros to create their own
Information Report about an
Introduced or Native animal. They
were able to upload photographs
and information about their
animal. Everyone is very proud of
their work.

Geoffrina and Satita were excited to
meet the Blyth students.

We have been learning about
Mindfulness and the importance
regulating our feelings. The
whole class made a ‘Feelings’
bottle.

We filled the bottle with water
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of detergent. We secured the lid
and gave the bottle a shake. As
we watched the glitter settle we
practiced our deep breathing.
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The whole school has been enjoying Tri-Skills in the past few
weeks. Students have enjoyed using the equipment and meeting
the challenges posed by Megan our Instructor. We have some

very talented gymnasts in our class!



Roller Coaster Construction Zone!

et : In our STEM Creative Time, students
| were given the task of building a
model design of a Roller Coaster for
the new Blyth Theme Park. Their
Roller Coaster needed to include:

e An attention grabbing name and
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. getting these made.
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UP BOTTLEBRUSH CLASS

Max- The high school was really cool ) like the canteen and
the classrooms are really spacious. I'm really excited and
a little bit nervous about going there.

Lachie- It was very fun looking around. There
are a lot of subjects, and it is really big. | feel
excited because | can do Tech and Ag.

Mrs Jones presented the findings of her
research project last week. This project found
that with a series of 6 lessons all students

increased their ability to create evaluative
questions. Now all students across the school
are working on creating evaluative questions
during whole school reading on Fridays.
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Last Monday
George, Josh, Harper and Milly
proudly represented Blyth Primary at
the Mid North SAPSASA carnival at
Clare High School.




Tri Skills have been
helping us to learn new
movement, balance and

coordination skills on
Monday afternoons. we
have had a great time!




WHOLE SCHOOL FRIDAY
MATHS
which one Doesn’t Belong?

In mixed age groups, students were given
images with a set of four things. Their task
was to decide which item did not belong
and to explain to us their reasoning for why
it was the odd one out. We discovered that
it wasn’t always as obvious as you might
think, depending on what way you looked
at it. For example if you were judging by
colour, it would be different to if you were

looking at shape.
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In AG we have been doing
experiments that are really
testing our brains such as
salt water, taste the
rainbow and Coke and
Mentos. We have also
started renovating the AG
room. The kids are having a

lot of fun pulling things In AG we are planning on
down from the pin up making an orchard out on the
boards. In AG for the past eastern side of the oval we are
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Greetings everyone,

, the time has arrived for us to pack our boxes for Operation

Je will be packing our boxes on Monday 25th September.

re that if you have anything you would like to donate, it is

- at school first thing Monday morning.

,_‘-;' / ~ PLUS.... we have a special guest speaker coming to

- visit us at school. His name is Florin. He will be

Ll M E sharmg his story on how receiving a box impacted

Lunchtime ~ his life. please join us at Monday morning meeting

Activity «;;-3 - am, in the e Upper Prnmary Class to hear hns story




OSHC news

Blyth OSHC provides creative leisure and fun in after

school activities. The children have been enjoying
many art and craft activities and free play. Outdoor
play and sport is enjoyed daily (weather permitting).
Thank you to all those families who have supported,

and continue to support our OSHC service.
Deb Noble (Director)
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School Photos

School photos will be taken Week 1, on Thursday 19t October.

Ordering Process

Please click the link below for ordering your school photos (please note envelopes are no
longer being sent home, if you wish to order via envelope, these must be collected from
the front office)

Sibling photographs must be pre-ordered via this first link no later than 5pm the
night prior to photograph day.
Photos are only taken for those families who have pre-ordered.

Please click on this link to order your package before photo day (including
Sibling Photos)
https://shop.saschoolphotography.com.au/

Click on the link to your school or enter the access code - BPS23

Photos will be returned approx. 8 weeks after photo day.

Packs can be ordered up to 4 weeks after photo day, and after that will incur a $5 fee to
cover admin costs.

Prints are packaged as loose prints - for more info please visit our site:
https://saschoolphotography.com.au/galleries/packaging-and-display-options/

For further information please contact:

Vanessa Size
SA School Photography






